
 
Subrecipient Annual Report Screen Shots of Online Reporting Form (as of 7/1/22) 

Cassie Bell, VT DHCD Grants Management Analyst, 802-828-5211, cassie.bell@vermont.gov 
 
Starting on Friday, July 1, 2022, the new Subrecipient Annual Report (SAR) was officially implemented as an 
online submission.  All submissions of both original and revised Subrecipient Annual Reports must be submitted 
through the online form, and the State is no longer accepting the SAR paper versions via mail or email.  
 
Grantees must go to this link to submit their original or revised Subrecipient Annual Reports at: 
https://finance.vermont.gov/suppliers-and-grantees, select ‘Subrecipient Annual Report’ link and complete the 
online form.  
 

 If yes, Single Audit Required, complete 1 – 16 and submit.  Only for yes, ‘Expected Completion Date.”   
 If no, Single Audit Not Required, complete 1 – 15 and submit. 

 
 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Please note: If no Single Audit is required, complete 1 – 15 and submit (missing #7). 


